From: Abarca, Anabel 
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 3:58 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ethics Reporting

Steve,

At approximately 3:45pm today, a constituent of the 12th ward donate three bags of sliced up fruit. It included mangoes, watermelon, honeydew and limes. We have accepted it on behalf of the 12th ward and will be offering it to the public.

Thank you,

Anabel Abarca

Chief of Staff

Alderman George A. Cardenas, 12th Ward

